Sent: 1/11/2020 5:22:23 PM
Subject: Online Submission

01/11/2020

MR Matthew Graham

- 26 Bentley AVE
Forestville NSW 2087
mgraham@joval.com.au

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

Dear Officer,

| am absolutely in favour of the redevelopment of Forestway Shopping Centre, however |
request that yourselves and the RMS review the current volume and speed of traffic using the
backstreets of Forestville (Grace Ave, Altona Avenue, Deakin Street, Bentley Avenue and
Brown Street) to access Warringah Road via Brown Street. This is already as the only traffic
light exit for residents of Davidson, Frenchs Forest and Forestville to travel South on Warringah
Road and if there is no right-hand access out of Forestway Shopping Centre, or a nearby street
the only route out of the shopping centre to travel South down Warringah Road will be via
these narrow local streets. The traffic is already dangerous for adults (and especially children)
trying to walk on and cross these roads.

Kind regards,
Matt Graham.



